23rd September 2021

Hadassah, Amen-Grace, Phoebe, George, Amelia Tise, Finley, Tobi, Sian, Gabrielle, Bonnie (Annie absent)

Opening Prayer led by Amelia

Discussed Harvest foodbank collection and how to pass the information on to classes.

- We discussed the important work that 'Caring Hands' do to help people in our community who were in need
- · We decided to make an announcement to encourage everyone to donate
- We made posters to be placed in classrooms
- · We composed an announcement and we printed them to be read out in class

Photos were taken for our Beacons for our website and display.

Closing prayer led by Mrs Johnson